

April 1, 2014

Mr. Ken Chinn Chinn Guitar Project 3113 HG Mosley Parkway Longview, Texas 75605

Dear Mr. Chinn:

We would like to express our deep appreciation for the continued donations by the Chinn Guitar Project to the Music Therapy program at Children's Medical Center, which uses music to help patients and families heal from and cope with their medical conditions. Music Therapy is an integral and extremely vital program at our hospital. Patients are often isolated, withdrawn and anxious during hospitalizations, and music can often bring a much needed sense of control or offer a diversion for hospitalized children.

The donated guitars, cases, picks, instruction booklets and tuners by Chinn Guitar Project have brought joy to countless patients enduring lengthy hospital stays at Children's. Many of these guitars have been used by the Music Therapy program to loan to patients in need of an outlet to express any negative feelings or anxiety. They provide a sense of normalcy and accomplishment to patients experiencing coping issues.

The Chinn Guitar Project has profoundly and positively impacted so many of our patients and their families. Thank you for your continued generous support of Children's Medical Center and for your dedication to help us make life better for children.

Kindest Regards,

Haley Dale

Lisa Jones, MA, MT-BC, GC-C Development Officer Therapeutic Arts Team Leader